
From: Gavin 
Sent: 28 October 2020 11:04
To: Licensing <Licensing@merton.gov.uk>; Elizabeth Macdonald 
<Elizabeth.Macdonald@merton.gov.uk>
Cc: 
Subject: Objections - Application Reference WK/202010717

To whom it may concern:

We are the owners of, and reside in                 , and would like to express our concern and 
strong objection to an all-day music and alcohol licence for 82 Durham Road (application 
reference WK/202010717). 

This is in conjunction with the objection lodged by Mr and Mrs Shah of                  I copy Mr 
Harshil Shah into this email.

We are concerned about this license being granted due to the venue being extremely close to 
a quiet and close-knit residential neighbourhood. 

In particular we would like to highlight the likelihood of nuisance and disruption to the quiet 
enjoyment of our home. 

Noise from the premises, including the clientele, would be clearly audible from our property. 

This would disturb our young family, particularly if there is increased inappropriate 
behaviour as a result of alcohol consumption. 

We are also concerned about additional litter and the resultant risk of infestation.

Thank you for giving this letter your consideration, and look forward to your response.

Kind regards

Mr Gavin  and Mrs Suelipi 

Page 33Page 33



This page is intentionally left blank

Page 34


	4 We Play Golf Limited, 82 Durham Road, West Wimbledon, London, SW20 0TL
	Representation 4


